
 

 

 
November 1, 2021 
 
Birgit Armstrong, Project Advisor, Incentive Rate Setting & Regulatory Accounting 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319, 27th floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Armstrong: 
 
RE: 2022 IRM Tranche Assignment 
 
 
Given that our current COS (EB-2020-0043) has just recently been approved and an appeal was denied, North Bay 
Hydro would like to formally request a move from Tranche 3 to Tranche 4 (November 24, 2021). NBHDL had 
previously requested a change on September 30th, but was subsequently advised to file formally through the RESS 
 
Regards,  
 
 
Micheal Roth, CPA 
Regulatory Manager 
North Bay Hydro Distribution Limited 
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